
 

 

 

9th September 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 7 Subject Workshops 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to formally welcome you to Sackville and outline a number of 

key dates for your diary. 

 

Over the next few weeks curriculum leaders will be running subject workshops from 3.30pm to 

4.30pm. These have been designed to outline what your child will learn in each curriculum area and 

how you as a parent can best support them. 

 

If you would like to attend any of the sessions below can you please register your interest with the 

school here. 

 

Thursday 16th September  - E-Learning (SMHW/Google classroom/IT Logins)  

Thursday 30th September - English 

Thursday 7th October  - Maths 

Wednesday 13th October  - Science 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the above dates. If you can arrive at reception promptly for 3.30pm, 

you will be shown to the main hall.  

 

If you are unable to make these sessions, there will be a full outline available on the Sackville website 

after the session and this can be found under the transition area for your information. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Paul Street      Mr J Endersby 

Deputy Headteacher     Leader of Year 7 

 
 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ByfqvtYaVLZTnopafMI0AUZJvDPqcJyx8NyqsV5y1gM/edit

